
Annesley Primary and Nursery School 

Newsletter                                   September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now well into the new school year and it 

has been a very positive start for all our children.  

They are settled into routines and there is lots of 

exciting learning taking place.   

 

School Uniform and PE kit 

Our school uniform can be purchased via:    

sales@ultimateid.co.uk 

A link to the company can be found on the school 

website.  Just as a reminder, we have now re-

turned to the routine of children coming to school 

every day in their school uniform.  Children will 

need to bring their PE kit in a separate bag and 

change into their kit for their PE session.  Our 

school PE uniform will consist of a plain white t-

shirt, dark shorts and plimsolls or trainers. A plain 

dark coloured tracksuit will be acceptable in colder 

weather. The PE kit will not need to be logoed and 

is easily available in most large supermarkets.   

 

Pumpkin Discos 

F2, Y1 and Y2— 12 Oct 3:30—5pm 

Y3, 4, 5 and 6—19th Oct  3:30—5pm   

Tickets for the discos will be on sale from Wed 

4th Oct on ParentPay.  They are £4 and include a 

hot dog or pizza, together with refillable drinks and 

a cookie.  A vegetarian option will also be available. 

Thank you to Miss Peacock and our P4P group for 

organising. 
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Diary Dates 

Wed 4th Oct—Individual and sibling photos 

Mon 9th Oct—Girls football match v Kirk-

stead (AWAY) 

Tuesday 10th Oct—Girls football competi-

tion at Hillside 1:15—3pm 

Wed 11th Oct—Harvest Festival 

Thurs 12th Oct—Boys football competition 

at Leen Mills 1:15—3pm 

Thurs 12th Oct—F2, Y1 and Y2 Pumpkin 

Disco 

Mon 16th Oct—Get Into Teaching event at 

Annesley Primary School 4-6pm 

Tuesday 17th Oct—Boys football v Hucknall 

National (HOME) 

Thurs 19th Oct—Y3,Y4,Y5 and Y6 Pumpkin 

Disco 3:30—5pm 

Friday 20th Oct—Golden Book Assembly 

2:45pm 

Friday 20th Oct—Break up for half term 

Monday 6th Nov—INSET day 

Tuesday 7th Nov—Children return to school 

 



Website 

We hope you have been able to have a look at our new school website.  It contains lots of really useful 

information for you all, in a more user friendly format.  Class pages showcase the children’s learning 

and are updated weekly by staff.  These updates always include a photo or two to explain the learning. 

Clubs 

We have a large number of clubs running this term, including both lunch times and after school.  This 

includes football, handball, lacrosse, archery, chess, choir, running/athletics, dance, table tennis and 

construction.  Our external sports coaching company, Premier Sports, have been running the handball 

and lacrosse and the children have really enjoyed the sessions.   

Different sports will run as after school clubs every half term.  For the second half of the autumn term, 

the clubs run by Premier Sports will be Dodgeball and Gymnastics.  The afternoons will continue to be 

Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Further information will come out about these clubs and how to book onto 

them in the near future. 

Football club has run for the Y5 and Y6 children this half term and will finish on Wednesday 18th  Oc-

tober as the clocks go back at the end of the month and we lose the light at the end of the day; we will 

resume in the spring term for the Y3 and Y4 children.  Thank you to Mr Fixter for running the club.  

Harvest Festival 

Reverend Hazel will kindly be coming into school for our Harvest Festival assembly next week 

(Wednesday 11th October).  We will welcome donations from the children on the morning of Wednes-

day 11th October.  Information about suitable donations came out to you all last week.  All donations 

will be packed and taken to the local community food bank.  Thank you in advance for your support. 

Golden Book Assembly 

Our first Golden Book assembly of this school year will take place on the last day of this half term—

Friday 20th October at 2:45pm.  This assembly celebrates children who have consistently shown great 

attitude towards their learning and school life for the course of the half term.  Class teachers will se-

lect one pupil from their classes and parent / carers will be invited to come into school for the assem-

bly approximately a week before.  

Coats and Water Bottles 

The weather is starting to turn colder now and so do please send your children into school with a 

warm and waterproof coat.  We will always try to ensure the children get as much fresh air as possible 

at breaks and lunchtimes and this will mean sometimes going outside when it is a little damp!   

We are fortunate to have access to chilled water fountains in school and so do also please remember 

to send your children into school with a suitable water bottle. 
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